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We hope 
you have 
had fun 
playing at 
home!



Now it is safe 
for some children 

to come back 
to nursery! ​

It was important 
to stay home 

and keep safe.​



One day soon we 
hope the nursery 
will be able ​to go 
back to normal, but 
for now we will have 
some new rules 
to help keep 
everybody safe. ​



To help keep us safe at 
our nursery, your grown 
up will need to drop you 
off outside.  
 
Your teacher will be waiting for 
you at your special entrance. ​

​At home time your grown up will wait outside for you.



Not all of the 
children will be 
back in the 
classroom.​

You will be in small 
groups but it will 
be exciting to 
see some of your 
friends. ​



You might not always 
be with your usual 

teachers, but you will 
have a special 

grown up to help 
look after you.  



You will have 
lots of fun 
activities 
to do! ​



We might need 
to check your 
temperature, 
just to check that 
you are not too hot. ​



We will be 
washing our 
hands lots!​



Your teachers 
will keep toys clean! ​



We will have new 
snuffle stations ​in 
the classroom to 
help you and your 
friends to use a 
tissue ​and keep 
clean! ​



Some of your 
teachers might be 
wearing masks ​to 

help keep them safe! ​



Some toys in the 
classroom will be put 
away, but there will still be 
plenty of toys to play with. ​



Your toys from home will have to stay at home, 
but if you need a special comforter we can keep 

it in a safe place at nursery. ​



The indoor play 
area will be closed 
at the moment, but 
you will be able to 
play in it again one 
day soon. ​



We will be spending 
lots of time outside at 
nursery, staying with 
our small groups and 

special grown up.  
 

Each group will have 
their own section in 

the outdoor area. ​



We will be going 
on some walks 
outside of nursery!​

I wonder what 
we will see? ​



The weather is so sunny at the moment! 
Every child will need a jacket, sun hat and sun cream 

to be left on their peg at nursery.  
 

A plastic or paper bag is perfect to use, you can 
keep your favourite bag at home. ​



Nursery will 
still be lots of fun!​

We can’t wait to see you! 
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